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Sunnyside Gold Corporation 
5075 SSyracuse Street, Suite 800 

Denver, Colorado 80237 

January 14, 2015 

Mr. Steven Way 
On-Site Coordinator 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1590 Wynkoop Street 8EPR-SA 
Denver, CO 80202-1129 

Re: Comments on Administrative Record - Red and Bonita Removal Site 

Dear Mr. Way: 

Sunnyside Gold Corporation supports the Removal Action at the Red and Bonita Mine Site in 
San Juan County - Site ID# 08UP. As you know, this Removal Action is part of the 
collaborative effort to improve water quality and habitats in the Animas River. The activities 
contemplated in the Removal Action are called for in the Animas River Stakeholders Group's 
Timeline for Reducing Metal Loading in Upper Animas River Basin, which provides a roadmap 
for the collaborative effort. EPA deserves credit for its commitment to the collaborative process 
and its work at Red and Bonita. 

Sunnyside's support of the Removal Action in no way implies that it agrees with, or has even 
fully read, all of the materials included in the voluminous Administrative Record. We do, 
however, note that one of the Site Maps included in the Action Memorandum inaccurately 
portrays the extent of the Sunnyside workings. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

Sincerely, 

Larry Perino 

Manager, Reclamation 
Sunnyside Gold Corporation 

Cc: 	 ARSQ Co-Coordinators 
Greg V. Etter 
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